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This report describes activities of the Committee that have taken place since the October 2008 report to the 
Board of Directors. 

There have been no meetings of the committee since the last report. Nor has there been any significant 
activity. In the coming months, the committee will convene a conference call to discuss reviewing and 
updating Continuing Education Policy. 
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